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 脥 Expand Legal Remedies – Consumers would gain access to the same rights and dispute 
resolution mechanisms afforded to users of any recognized currency under state law. 

In Closing 

HB1 is both a constitutional correction and a consumer protection reform. By recognizing gold and 
silver as legal tender, Alaska would remove legal ambiguity, reinforce the rights of its citizens, and ensure 
that those who choose to engage in sound monetary practices can do so with full confidence under the 
law. 

I thank you again for your service and for your careful consideration of this bill. Please don’t hesitate to 
reach out if the committee would benefit from additional clarification or supporting materials. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Daniel Diaz 
Executive Director 
Citizens for Sound Money 
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Pass HB1 
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